Elena Kurdover

От:

"PFEIFFER Hermine <OB Moskau>" <hermine.pfeiffer@bmaa.gv.at>

Кому:

<lenak@jdc.ru>

Отправлено:

17 октября 2002 г. 0:14

Тема:

Thank you

FROM:

Austrian Ambassador Dr. Franz Cede

Moscow, 16 October 2002

Dear Mr. Tsaliuk,

Let me seize this opportunity to thank you and all members of the "Hasidic Cappella Choir" for the wonderful concert you offered at our residence on 14 October 2002.

All guests were enthusiastic about the program, the performance and the musicians. We felt it was a great success.

I do hope that we can continue our association in view of future projects.

Kind personal regards,

Franz Cede